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Date: 7/12/2017

Notice of Special Meeting

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

We are asking for your consideration and support for a change to the Executive Board of the Local. Currently we have an elected Secretary and an elected Treasurer, most CWA Locals in District 7, combine these two titles into one, known as Secretary/Treasurer. The Executive Board made this decision based on the fact that many tasks have been streamlined due to technology. There is much less filing, less time is spent on record keeping and most tasks formerly done on paper are now done on computers. Combining these two positions will bring cost savings and greater efficiency.

In order to combine these two positions there must be a change to the Local By-Laws. We will hold a special meeting on July 26, 2017 to present, discuss, and vote on this proposed By-Laws change. 

Date: July 26, 2017
Time: 7:00 PM
Location: St. Paul Labor Center
	      353 7th St. W. St. Paul

If approved the duties under Article XII C & D of the By-Laws will be combined, and all references to two separate titles will be changed to one title as Secretary/Treasurer. 
A copy of the By-Laws are available on the CWA Local 7201 website at cwa7201.com  
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